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office@stpaulschool.ca

To: all.families@stpaulschool.ca; new.kinder.families@stpaulschool.ca

Cc: Parish St. Paul (Richmond)

Subject: Year End Thursday Letter

Attachments: Year End Letter to Families.pdf

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please make note of some important dates below for September, including the date of our Meet the Teacher night, which 
will be held of the evening of the first day of school, Sept. 3rd.  Our online school calendar is also updated to June 2025 for 
your reference. 
 
The hallways have gone quiet, the lockers are empty, and the bells have been turned off.  The building will rest while we all
have an opportunity to also rest, and enjoy sunshine, warm temperatures, and time with loved ones.  Blessings to you all 
for a lovely summer, and thank you for yet another great year at St. Paul school. 
 
Yours in faith, 

 
Maureen Griffin      
Principal  
 

 
 
 
 

Don’t cry because it’s over.  Smile because it happened.  ~Dr. Seuss 
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First Day of School – Tuesday, Sept. 3rd.  8:45 to Noon.  (Kindergarten will have a different schedule.) 
 
**Meet the Teacher Night** - Tues. Sept. 3rd.  Please note that our Meet the Teacher/AGM evening will be held on the 
evening of the first day of school.  6:30 pm in the gym. 
 
Gr. 7 Parent meeting regarding Outdoor Ed – Sept. 3rd. 6:10 pm in the Gr. 7 classroom.  (Prior to AGM/Meet the 
Teacher) 
 
Gr. 7 Outdoor Education trip – Sept. 10th to 13th.   
 
Walkathon – Friday, Sept. 27th.  12:15 pm dismissal. 
 
2024/2025 School Calendar -. If you are looking for professional days, dates for school holidays, etc., our online calendar 
is updated to June 2025.  The calendar can be accessed through the school website at www.stpaulschool.ca. 
 
Follow us on Instagram!  - st.paul.school.richmond 
 

 
 
Parish Picnic – volunteers  needed! - We are looking for volunteers to serve as greeters, to supervise the kids' 
activities/inflatables, and to make cotton candy.  If you are interested in helping out for an hour or two at this year's Parish 
Picnic (Sunday, July 28, 2024 / 1-5 pm), please sign up here. 
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